
SONAS CHRISTIAN HOLIDAYS 
 
 

NEWSLETTER  -  NOVEMBER 2024 
 
 
Dear Friends 
 
Thank you to everyone who has contacted us with your email and several people have 
also completed membership applications and paid the fee of £30. 
 
It has been quite a large piece of development work, getting the web site set up, 
developing our forms, terms & conditions, future holiday planning and allocating roles on 
the board. Several  folks have been asking when the holiday details will be uploaded. 
 
Initially, we had uploaded a word document which was saved as a pdf file.  However, this 
was most suitable for a laptop but not working so well on an i pad or i phone. Therefore, 
we had further discussions with our web developer to create these forms so that they are 
embedded into the web site which makes for more accessibility. 
 
We are therefore sorry for the delay in uploading all the holiday dates and costs but trust 
it will be in the near future and will contact you again when these become live online. 
 
Thank you for your patience and when these details are all completed we will be in touch 
again. 
 
Blessings to you, 
 

 
Elsie Normington 
Inverness 
Chairperson 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

www.sonaschristianholidays.com 
 
Send enquiries to email address:   sch@sonaschristianholidays.com 
[Please note that all communications are online] 


